
DO YOU WANT SOMETHING LIKE 
THIS ON YOUR DOORSTEP?

Acorn Bioenergy have applied to build a large anaerobic 

digester in Tysoe. This would be a disaster for the community.

YOU CAN HELP STOP THIS NOW

SITE LOCATION

IF YOU VALUE YOUR VILLAGE AND YOUR 
LANDSCAPE HELP US STOP THIS MONSTER

For more information and for help with your 

objection, please visit:

stophardwickenergy.org

Or scan this code with your camera phone.



OBJECT NOW
We have until Friday 18th November to 

object to the application, so please either:

1.	 Visit SDC’s planning portal at:

apps.stratford.gov.uk/eplanning/

using the reference: 22/02935/FUL

2.	 Scan the QR code with your camera phone

3.	 Or email: joseph.brooke@stratford-dc.gov.uk

YOU SHOULD ONLY CITE GENUINE PLANNING OBJECTIONS
These could be:

•	 It will adversely affect the rural aspect of the surrounding 
countryside, especially the AONB

•	 It will cause traffic chaos, with a huge increase in heavy 
vehicles on our roads

•	 It is contrary with the development strategy for the District 
by being a large-scale industrial plant in a pure rural setting

•	 It conflicts with the Tysoe Neighbourhood Plan by being a 
large-scale development outside the designated Built-up 
Area Boundary

•	 Any small benefits will be vastly outweighed by the huge 
harm to the community.

WHY SAY ‘NO’?
The digester would:

•	 Be as high as 4 double-decker buses

•	 Be an industrial gas-producing plant

•	 Occupy the space of 12 football pitches

•	 Be a dreadful blot on the landscape, including the AONB

•	 Bring no benefit to the surrounding community

•	 Conflict with key planning policies

•	 Cause large-scale traffic issues

When taking into account the transportation of feedstocks, 

energy to run the site, and transport to disperse and deliver 

products, this anaerobic digester is NOT GREEN.

To find out more please see our fact sheet at:

www.tysoe.org.uk or visit: stophardwickenergy.org

IT IS THE WRONG PROPOSAL IN THE 
WRONG PLACE CAUSING SIGNIFICANT 

HARM FOR NO LOCAL BENEFIT


